
 

 

School Tours are now available for all prospective families. We welcome you to book a 
College tour to develop insight into the everyday life at Highvale Secondary College. Places 
are limited, the dates below are strictly for the remainder of 2024.  

Please arrive by 9.15am for a 9.20am start. Parking is prohibited from the College school 
grounds, parking is available on the surrounding streets of the College, please adhere to the 
parking street signs. 

 

 


